Mrs. Baur’s News           April 12, 2019
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This Week in Room 18… 


Reading—We did the letter Gg this week.  We practiced rhyming, building sentences, reading CVC words and worked on using the sight words.  We talked about making predictions using some reading posters.  We are also beginning to notice multiple meaning words.


Math— We talked about solid shapes this week.  We also did some practice on addition and subtraction.  We continue to improve on our fact fluency.


Writing—We are finishing our unit on opinion writing.  This week we wrote opinion letters to school staff members such as Mr. Klink, Ms. Ward, Mr. Whitney and Mr. Jones.  It is awesome to see the students grow so much in this area.  (


Science---We are finishing up our science unit on My Earth.  Our green bean plants are growing more and more each day.  Mrs. Baur will plant them in a pot and we will continue to watch them grow.  This week, we talked about a plants needs.  See if your child can list them.








Things to think about…





April 19th No school due to the holiday.


May 3rd is Super Hero Day.


May 17th is Twin Day.  Dress like a friend.


May 24th is wear red, white and blue day.





Calling all future students!  If you know of a child who is eligible for Kindergarten in the fall, be sure to have their parent make contact with the elementary office.  It’s important to get them registered before the new school year begins.





Thank you to the parent helpers this week!  We appreciate your time.





The helper this week was Lanakah!  (  We’ve made it through every student.  Beginning next week, we’ll have a new helper each day as we make our way through to the end of the year.





Just a quick note, your kiddos are fabulous!  They are so fun to work with.  We get complimented on our good hallway behavior often and they are just as good in the classroom.  Nice work, moms and dads!


















